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OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO

April 6, 1965

Tom L. Ingram
Box 1787
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

We have checked our file for the Nearburg & Ingram
Shettle No. 1 located in Section 35, T-12-S, R-37-B
and find that no Form C-103 , Report of Final Plugging,
has been filed. It will be necessary that this form
be submitted and the location inspected in order that
we may close our file for this plugged well. Please
show Nearburg & Ingram as operator, since no change
was made in the name of the operator for this well
when the other changes were made,

Thank you for calling this matter to our attention.
Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1
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